
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 
Surplus Vehicles 

 
Department of Natural Resources has two (2) surplus trucks. The Department is accepting sealed bids 
on these vehicles from interested Mille Lacs Band members. Vehicles are to be sold as is; and must 
be transported by the purchaser from their current location no later than one week after the successful 
bidder or bidders have been notified; and the payment has been made to the Mille Lacs Band 
Department of Natural Resources. The vehicles:    

 
1. 2012 Chevy Silverado (DNR ENV) – Has 196,704 miles. Plow lights are broken, fuse box may 

need to be replaced, no right taillight. This vehicle is located at the DNR Main Building located 
at 17238 Noopiming Drive.  

MINIMUM BID: $500.00. 
 

   
 

   
 
 
 



2. 2012 Chevrolet Silverado (DNR 002) – Has 169,905 miles. 4-wheel drive does not work, may 
have a head gasket leak. This vehicle is located at the DNR Main Building located at 17238 
Noopiming Drive.  

 
MINIMUM BID: $500.00 

 

   
 

    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Bid Date:   
Sealed bids will be accepted by the Department of Natural Resources until 3:00 PM on August 20, 
2024 by Mille Lacs Band Departments. 
 
Place to File: 
Attn: Alyssa Welsh (Sealed Bid) 
Department of Natural Resources  
43408 Oodena Dr. 
Onamia, MN 56359 
 
Bidding Notes: 
Each bid price should be clearly written; and the bid must be signed. Also, the bidder’s name should be 
clearly written on the bid along with accurate contact information. If you are bidding on multiple 
vehicles, please submit a separate sealed bid for each. 
 
Questions regarding these vehicles should be addressed to Andrew Boyd, Director of Operations. For 
questions on the bid process, you may contact Alyssa Welsh at (320) 532-4772 or via email: 
Alyssa.Welsh@MilleLacsBand.com.  
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